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I am writing to express my full support for the proposal to extend the operating hours of this
business. As a resident of the Northern Beaches and frequent visitor to the area, I believe that
extending the hours of this establishment would greatly benefit the community.

The residents and visitors would have more opportunities to enjoy its offerings, including
delicious meals, refreshing beverages, and stunning waterfront views. Additionally, it would
provide local businesses with the chance to thrive and create more job opportunities within
the community.

Extending the operating hours would not only enhance the accessibility of this iconic venue
but also contribute to the overall vibrancy of our community.




